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Taipei, September 11-14, 2011

FAOPS 2011

Dear FAOPS Members and Colleagues:

On behalf of the Organizing Committee, I would like to welcome you to attend the 7" FAOPS
Congress, to be held in Taipei, Taiwan, on September 11-14, 2011. The scientific theme of the
Congress is “Physiology: the continuum of genes to functions”. Preliminary information on the
Congress is currently available in our 1*" announcement, which appears on
http://conf.ncku.edu.tw/faops

The Organizing Committee is now calling for proposals for Symposia to be included in the
scientific programs of the 7" FAOPS Congress. Each Symposium will be allotted 90 minutes,
inclusive of lectures and discussion. Interested organizers should send the following particulars in
one single PDF file to the FAOPS Secretariat before April 30, 2010.

Name of Symposium:

Organizer: Please include name, affiliation and a one-page bio-sketch

Speakers: Please include name and affiliation of each speaker, a tentative title of his/her lecture,
and whether they have given their consent.

Synopsis of Symposium: Please provide a one-page description on the importance of this
Symposium in Physiology.

Please note that because of financial restraints, the Organizing Committee will only be able to
waive the registration fee (US$ 350) for the organizer and invited speakers.

Please send your proposal to the FAOPS 2011 Secretariat (mltsai@mail.ncku.edu.tw). We look
forward to receiving your proposals and to seeing you in Taipei in September 2011.

With best wishes,

Yours sincerely,

Julie Y.H. Chan, PhD
Chairperson
The Organizing Committee of the 7" FAOPS Congress
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